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NOTICE OF WORK 
30th STREET REDUCED TO ONE LANE NEAR SKECHERS 

DEVELOPMENT PROJECT 
IN HERMOSA BEACH ON 1/30 – 2/28, 2023 

Skechers Corporate HQ 
January 24, 2023 

Dear Residents and Businesses: 
 

MCCARTHY BUILDING COMPANIES, INC., (Contractor), will be shifting the eastbound travel 
lane on 30th Street for installation of a new sound barrier at the Skechers 2901 Pacific Coast 
Highway site. However, motorists will continue to be able to use 30th St. to reach Pacific Coast 
Highway; there will be no change for them, and 30th St. remains one-way. 

 
• Start: Monday, January 30th, 2023, at 8:00 AM 
• End: Tuesday, February 28th, 2023, at 5:00 PM 

 
What to Expect: 

• The EB travel lane is going to be shifted while the soundwall is installed. However, EB 
travel will remain open during this work. 

• Directional signage and flagger will be used to direct vehicles and pedestrians around 
the construction zone. 

• Temporary sidewalk closure along south side of 30th St with detours for people 
walking. 

We apologize for the inconvenience this work may cause. We are working in partnership with 
the City of Hermosa Beach to publicize the upcoming lane closures throughout the area. 

 
Questions? Contact Callie Nottingham (Sr. Project Manager) at 949-565-9136, for a 24-hour 
response. A secondary contact is Alex Wright (Project Manager) at 714-654-3336. 

 
You can also find more information at hermosabeach.gov/skechers. 

 
Sincerely, 

Callie Nottingham 
Sr. Project Manager, McCarthy Building Companies, Inc. 

 
Turn to other side for map 
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